
SEEKERS CHURCH MISSION GROUP SELF-ASSESSMENTS IN SPIRITUAL GROWTH 
 
Seekers Church has historically relied on its mission groups for many if not most of the tasks for 
spiritual formation. Between the national political polarization and the coronavirus pandemic, 
our congregation has been deeply challenged and our mission group's tasks of supporting 
people's inward, outward, and communal journeys may have been especially difficult. The 
Servant Leadership Team would like each mission group to assess its spiritual health.  Over the 
next few months, we hope that each mission group will disclose in a Stewards' meeting how it 
believes it has been performing those tasks.  
 
The following questions may be helpful in your mission group in making this self-assessment, 
They may also be helpful to your members in their preparation for Recommitment Season. 
 
1. Is our mission group developing servant leaders who can teach, preach, invite others to 
worship, care for members' needs, etc.? 
 
2. How has our mission group done so during the past several years? What are some examples 
of our mission group activities that have fostered this? 
 
3. Does our mission group have one or more ways to check on the spiritual health of its 
members? Does it have one or more ways to assess how time/energy/and money are expended 
through Seekers that reflect mission group members' spiritual health? 
 
4. What trends of spiritual growth has your mission group noted that might inform School for 
Christian Growth classes or other activities at Seekers? 
 
5.  Who in your mission group tends the spiritual development of its members? 
 
 
If you have questions, feel free to contact one or more of the SLT (Trish Nemore, Margreta 
Silverstone, Jacqie Wallen, and Dave Lloyd). 
 


